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Dear Incoming Kindergarten Families, 

 

Welcome to the Wilmington Public Schools.  Please be advised that if you are in need of before and/or 

after school care, registration will be open for the new school early May.  At that time, you can log into our 

CommunityPass – Wilmington Public School account to register. In the meantime, you can visit 

www.wpsk12.com (click on Families then C.A.R.E.S. and then CommunityPass) to create your family account 

at any time. 

 

The C.A.R.E.S. program is designed to meet the needs and schedules of parents and their children in 

grades K-5 and runs in conjunction with the school calendar year.  The morning schedule includes informal 

activities, and supervised leisure time; while the afternoon program provides a snack and more structured 

activities, in addition to some “down time” after a long day. 

 

The schedule is as follows: Boutwell  AM: 6:45-8:20      PM:  2:00-5:30  

Wildwood  AM: 6:45-7:35      PM:  1:15-5:30  

 

Please note TBD:  The location for the morning program for the Boutwell and Wildwood schools will be 

determined based on our student enrollment numbers, and after enrollment has closed.      

 

 Additional vacation programs are offered during February and April vacations as well as summer.  

Likewise, the summer program is available for children entering grades 1 through 6 the following school year, 

so your child will not be eligible for summer 2023, but will be for summer 2024. 

 

 If you have any questions or concerns after you read the information provided on our website, please 

feel free to contact me or my assistant, Patty Boggia, at (978) 284-6111.  Enjoy the remainder of the year and 

your summer and I look forward to meeting you in the fall. 

 

Very truly yours, 

     

Patty Boggia  
Program Coordinator 

http://www.wpsk12.com/

